Shigellosis


(SCHOOL HEADING)
(SCHOOL TELEPHONE NUMBER)

Dear Parent or Guardian,

A student in your child’s class has been diagnosed with Shigellosis; therefore, there is a possibility that your child has been exposed to this disease.   Shigellosis is a highly contagious form of diarrhea caused by Shigella bacteria.  Shigella can spread through person to person contact and may cause severe or bloody diarrhea, fever and stomach cramps.

Parents of children or anyone with symptoms of Shigellosis should contact their health care provider for diagnosis and treatment.  Careful attention to hand washing is the single most important measure to decrease transmission of Shigella bacteria. Additional information on shigellosis including the signs and symptoms, mode of transmission, and incubation period is provided in the attached Fact Sheet. 

Should your child or other family members present with any of these symptoms we recommend that you consult your family healthcare provider.  Students with Shigella will be excluded from school until symptoms have ceased and the student has a note from the healthcare provider to return to school. 

If you have any questions please feel free to contact  Student Health Services, #___________________. 


Sincerely,
____________________
Principal 
